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	Purpose/Objective: Submit further information on frequencies with existing approvals or authorizations for use by Beam WPT systems, and elevate the status of the document to Preliminary New Recommendation.

	Abstract:  This contribution adds a list of existing device approvals and certifications for WPT systems currently operating globally, to provide further context on some of the frequencies commonly designated by national governments for their use. At the same time, the document is proposed to be elevated to the status of a Preliminary New Recommendation—as the detailed work plan suggests.






